
February 26, 2025 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
State Capitol Building
500 East Capitol
Pierre, SD 57501

Re:  Small Generator Facility Interconnections – 2024 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen:

In accordance with 20:10:36:63 ARSD, Montana-Dakota Utilities Co. (Montana-
Dakota) hereby electronically submits the attached Small Generator Facility
Interconnection Report for 2024. 

In the attached report, Montana-Dakota has identified that there were no customers
that interconnected with Montana-Dakota at the distribution level in the 2024 calendar
year.

If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact me at 701-222-7855
or travis.jacobson@mdu.com.

Sincerely,

/s/

Travis R. Jacobson 
Vice President Regulatory Affairs 

Attachment



MONTANA-DAKOTA UTILITIES CO.
ELECTRIC UTILITY - SOUTH DAKOTA

SMALL GENERATOR FACILITY INTERCONNECTION REPORT
FOR CALENDAR YEAR 2024

Size Interconnection Application Completion
(kW) Payment Date Date
N/A N/A N/A N/A


